
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Facing the Future Together: Introducing DVA’s Fundraising Masterclass 

With the recent cuts to discretionary funding announced by Derbyshire County 

Council, charities, community groups, and voluntary organizations across Derbyshire 

face an unprecedented challenge. At Derbyshire Voluntary Action, we’ve heard the 

concerns of our members loud and clear. The question is: how do we keep delivering 

vital services with reduced financial support? 

In direct response to the needs of our members, we are thrilled to launch our 

Fundraising Masterclass Training & Tea series, kicking off in January 2025. This 

series is designed to equip VCSE groups with the tools and confidence to unlock 

new funding opportunities, align their missions with funder priorities, and craft 

standout applications that make an impact. Join us online for a bitesize training 

session that will set you up for the year! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


